
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

NOTICE TO MEMBERS 
 

Our valued members are hereby being informed 

that salary deductions concerning loan repayments 

will continue as usual. 

 

Please be informed that the Statutory Bodies 

Mutual Aid Association Ltd is a separate entity 

from the Mauritius Civil Service Mutual Aid 

Association Ltd. 

 

Thanking you for your kind comprehension. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Management      April 16, 2020 
 

 


